
Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith. 
 

St Andrew’s C of E Infant School 

 

‘God is my strength, in whom I trust.’ Psalm 18 
 

Non-uniform day for Comic Relief and Children in Need 

 

On 17th November 2023, we all took part in a special day to raise money for Comic Relief and 

Children in Need. We raised a huge total of £1458.48! During the day, the children all ran for 

5 minutes in a sponsored run. It was brilliant to see everyone taking part. We came to school 

wearing pyjamas, spots and comfy clothes.  

Earlier in the week we even had a surprise visitor in school – Pudsey Bear! 

Thank you to all parents and carers for your support with this. 

 


